NW Lions Eyeglass Recycling Center Report

Our NWLERC was greatly impacted by the pandemic. Mission trips dried up. We closed our
doors to large volunteer groups. Our recycling partner in Los Angeles also had to close its
doors. On a positive note we have occupancy of our new warehouse. Shelving is going up. The
Operations people have been hard at work organizing the work space and creating protocols in
order to open safely. We will be ready to help the world to see one pair of glasses at a time.
Respectfully,

Suzanne Gayda

President



